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Timothy Boscarino

From: Jannet Ayala <jannetayala@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2024 4:56 PM
To: Historic District Commission (Staff)
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: HDC Application - 3844 Bagley

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Thank you for the information.  
1) Links for doors, windows, gutters, and siding are provided below. 

 Front Door 
 Windows 
 Preferred Basement Windows if not these instead, Block Windows 
 Gutters 
 Siding 

2) No windows will be removed anymore, but the potential new windows will be attached. 
3) There are no changes to the landscaping.  
4) Please see the picture below. All colors will remain the same throughout. just touching it up. 
 
On Thu, Mar 7, 2024 at 1:12 PM Historic District Commission (Staff) <hdc@detroitmi.gov> wrote: 

Good afternoon,  

  

Thank you for submitting an application for project review with the Historic District Commission for the project at 3844 
Bagley in the Hubbard Farms Historic District. We would respectfully request some additional information.  

  

1. We would request product information on all new materials being used at the exterior of the home. This could 
come in the form of product brochures, drawings, or similar documentation. This would include windows, 
doors, gutters, and siding, and any other new features.  

2. It sounds like you are proposing to change some window openings. It would be helpful if you can produce some 
architectural drawings (can be hand drawn), or, at a minimum, annotated photographs showing which window 
openings are being removed.  

3. If are planning any changes to the landscape (yard, fencing, etc), a site plan would also be required.  
4. Please indicate what areas of the home are going to be painted in what color. 

  

Thank you in advance. It is unlikely that this project will be able to be approved at the staff level, and will most likely 
need to be heard at a monthly Commission meeting. The next available Commission meeting takes place on April 17th. 
The deadline for completed applications to be heard at that meeting is March 25th. Please don’t hesitate reach out with 
any questions in the meantime.  
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Best,  

  

Ben 

  

Benjamin Buckley  

Planner II | Historic Preservation Team 

Planning & Development Department | City of Detroit 
Coleman A. Young Municipal Center, 2 Woodward Avenue, Suite 808, Detroit, MI 48226 
Phone: 313.224.4803 

Email: benjamin.buckley@detroitmi.gov 
Website: Detroitmi.gov/pdd  

Michael E. Duggan, Mayor 

  


